
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 4/3/2013 8:04:11 AM
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Scott <scott. murtishaw@cpuc. ca. gov> Murtishaw (scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: BrightSource

President Peevey,

BSE and PG&E mutually terminated PPAs 3-5 yesterday. Two of the projects were at Hidden Hills and one at 
Sandy Valley. BSE had approached us to request termination given challenges with the project schedules and the 
uncertainty of timing of transmission upgrades. We agreed to their request.

We still have 4 PPAs with BSE. Two of the projects are under construction and the other two are in development.

We just found out and I haven't spoken to BSE directly yet, but I will be speaking with them this am and will let 
you know if there is additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0291068
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